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MACH Energy Response to NSW Court of Appeal Decision 
 
MACH Energy is carefully reviewing the judgement from the NSW Court of Appeals regarding the IPC's 
approval of the Mount Pleasant Optimisation project in 2023. We note that the approval will now be 
considered by the NSW Land and Environment Court. MACH Energy will continue to operate in 
alignment with existing approvals and conditions and will explore all options to provide long term 
continuity and certainty for local communities. 


